
From: Adams, Marcia <madams@oed.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/25/2013 5:29:29 PM
Subject: Document for Higher Ed consideration

Attachments: Possible Changes to Procurement Code.docx
Considerations for CPIP.DOCX
Construction Projects auth. by Proc.codedocx.docx
Protest of Construction Contract Award.docx
HEconst.proj.timeline.pdf
OSE_Proc_Chart(rev_2_Summary_JSCW_3-14-13).xlsx
Protest (2).vsd
OSE_SE_States_Comparison.xlsx
201311121509.pdf
Higher Ed Leasing Exemptions.docx

Christian,
Attached are the documents concerning Higher Ed.  Most of the documents concern the State Engineer process, but I 
have also included an update from Sam Wilkins on HR issues and some ideas for improvements with leased property.  
Also included is a Southeastern survey concerning permanent improvement authority conducted by the State 
Engineer’s office.
 
I hope this helps.  Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Marcia
 

Marcia S. Adams
Executive Director|SC Budget & Control Board
1200 Senate Street | Columbia, SC 29201 | Office: (803) 734-2320
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